12/18/92

Memo: o

EVELYN DOWNS
Oil Conservation Staff

o NELDA MORGAN AND PAUL KAUTZ Specialist

RE: METEX SUPPLY COMPANY
WALLACE STATE #5-M 3-21-36
WALLACE STATE #11-L 3-21-36
OIL CENTER BLINEBRY POOL

It has been called to my attention that the above wells
should be sharing the same 80-acre proration unit.

Please issue a supplement showing this correction.

Qil Conservation Division
PO Box 1980, Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980



